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I would like to thank everyone for the great turnout at the last two meetings, especially 

the regular meeting on the 26th.  To fill everyone in on the voting results of the motion to 

Merge, it was overwhelmingly in favor of the Merger.  CUPE Local 401 will be holding a 

meeting on February 4, 2013 where they will be taking a similar vote.  If it passes, then 

Paul Moist, the CUPE National President must make a decision on whether to approve 

the merger or not.  I will keep the members apprised of the process.  Again thank you 

for the great turnout. 

 
Joanne Welch 
President 
CUPE Local 2045 


